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Deaf Community Catch-up! 

Café Duty 

Café duty is now available for 2021   

(February to December) 

Deaf Society are organising events 

every two weeks (no Socials) so café 

duty will be a better opportunity to 

fundraise for your group.  

So if you’re interested, please 

contact us! 

First come, first served.  
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DSC Inflatable photos 

We squeezed two inflatables into the club for our event on 9th October, a 

bouncy castle for the little ones and gladiator.  
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DSC Team Building photos 
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DSC Wooden Floor & Constitution Update 

 
The wood for our floor has not yet arrived in NZ.  

There have been lots of delays because of the 

shipping. 

We have a dates for when the floor will be 

installed. 

Monday 8th March to Friday 19th March 

2021 

We will not take bookings between these dates.   

In the evening of Sunday 7th March we will be 

looking for volunteers to help us move 

EVERYTHING out of the hall.  We’ll advertise next 

year. 

DSC Constitution  

A copy of our constitution can be 

viewed on our website or a paper 

copy picked up from the office. 

The BoM will be doing a review of 

the constitution in 2021.  When it 

has been approved by a lawyer we 

will hold an SGM to have it ap-

proved by members.   

We will then make NZSL videos of 

the constitution. 
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PHIL MILNE 

First ever Physical Disability Rugby 

League World Cup to be played 

during RLWC2021 

Phil has played 2 

international games for 

Physical Disability Rugby 

League NZ. 1st test series at 

the 2018 Commonwealth 

Champs in Brisbane where 

we lost to Australia after 

golden point draw and so 

the count went back and 

they won on points. The 2nd 

tri series was at the 2018 

Emerging Nations in Sydney 

where we lost the last game 

by a try so had to settle for 

the silver medal again. Both events Phil was outstanding, his skills on the 

filed set him apart from the other players with a similar disability on the 

filed. He was selected both times by different selectors into the World 

team which was so well deserved and we are so proud of him on and off 

the field. The Karl Hickey memorial trophy is given each year to player who 

is a passionate, committed, and has gone out of their way to not only 

attend games but to be a role model to other players to always want the 
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Deaf Women Group  

Deaf Women’s 57th Anniversary at Valentines Hornby. The ladies had a celebration 
lunch with lovely meals.  Lilian Henwood cut the cake.  The celebration was  twice 

delayed because of the virus.  

All the best wishes for Happy Christmas and New Year.  

Southern Zone Deaf Rugby 
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Deaf Senior Citizens Canterbury 

DSC Christmas Message 

From the Board of Management and Staff at DSC, we would 

like to wish all of your members a Merry Christmas and Happy 

New Year! We hope you all have a safe and wonderful 

summer holidays. See you in 2021! 

Not long to Christmas!!!! 

This year gone by so quickly!!!! 

Let's hope we will have nice summer with good weather.  

Many thanks to Carol King for donating this beautiful cake.  

Very much appreciated.  

 

We, Committee wish you all a very Happy Christmas and all the very best 
for 2021. 

 

Stay safe and be kind to one another.  

See you on Monday 25th January 2021. 
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